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Advanced Works – Update

• Refurbishment of Toilets: The final group of toilets were completed last 
week and should be operational next week.

• Outdoor Catering Unit and Shelter Areas: Shelter areas were completed in 
December, with the catering unit operational in early February.



Recent Progress

• Contractor has met with Culloden House regarding the playing field 
proposal, generally positive but discussions ongoing with Historic 
Environment Scotland. 

• Proposal of Application Notice submitted and Public Events arranged for 
Thursday 20th. Leaflet drop and publicity arranged. 

• Road junctions and site accesses (school and housing developments) –
planning application approved and tenders have been received.

• Archaeological investigations ongoing.

• Presentation to Academy staff meeting last week.

• Contractor engagement with some pupils and school staff.


